Grange, Briana

From: Sarah Furtak - NOAA Federal <sarah.furtak@noaa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2019 4:58 PM

To: Grange, Briana

Cc: Mark Lamb - NOAA Federal

Subject: [External_Sender] Re: Turkey Point ESA Consultation (SERO-2019-00173)
Hi Briana,

Following up on my phone call today, this email is to document that we are in a review process (including general
counsel) that may extend beyond the Oct. 11 target date for finalizing NMFS's response. | do not have more definitive
information on the time frame for you (e.g., if the NMFS response will be finalized 2-3 weeks beyond Oct. 11). We
continue working on the response as | speak.

Sarah

Sarah Furtak

National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) Fisheries

Southeast Regional Office - Protected Resources Division - Coral Conservation Branch
Mobile Phone (954) 734-4713

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Mark Lamb - NOAA Federal <mark.lamb@noaa.gov>

Date: Wed, Sep 25, 2019 at 9:29 AM

Subject: Turkey Point ESA Consultation

To: <Benjamin.Beasley@nrc.gov>

Cc: Grange, Briana <Briana.Grange@nrc.gov>, <robert.elliot@nrc.gov>, Sarah Furtak - NOAA Federal
<sarah.furtak@noaa.gov>

Hi Ben and all,

Sarah and | spoke and she believes she will be submitting the consultation letter for internal review by the end of
week. Barring any unforeseen issues, we believe we can complete consultation by 10/11. We are happy to keep you
apprised and will certainly let you know if complications arise.

Thanks.

Mark A. Lamb, CHMM

Branch Chief, Coral Conservation

NOAA, NMFS, Southeast Regional Office

263 13th Avenue South

St. Petersburg, FL 33701

727-209-5975 office

727-336-0422 cell



